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What have we been learning? 

It has been another busy week in wonderful Jet Class, we were very lucky to have a 
visit from Mrs Rehman’s brother who is a real pilot as part of our week learning 

about the Wright Brothers and planes. We loved hearing all about his excitiing job 
and we asked him lots of curious questions. I think we have some aspiting pilots in 

Jet Class. 

                  

                                          

We have completed our Biographies on The Wright Brothers recalling all the 
interesting facts we have learnt. We used sub headings to organise our facts, 

conjunctions to extend our sentences and tried really hard to remember –ing and –
ed verb endings. 

In maths we have moved onto muliplication counting in tens, we have been 
grouping mathetical resoureces, creating our own arrays and using these to solve 

challenges and reasongin problems. 



 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 
 

Our famous focus will be on Amelia Earhart who 
was famous for being the first female aviator to fly 

solo across the Atlantic Ocean. We will be 
researching her successes and writing a 

newspaper report retelling the day she flew. 
 

In DT we will be peer critiquing each other’s flying 
invention designs, then using these suggestions to 
redraft with improvements. We will be developing 

our sketching skills, using clear labels on our 
design and listing the materials we need to 

construct our inventions. 
 

In maths we are going to be developing our 
multiplication skills counting in 5s. 

 
 

 
 

Project Outcome 
We would like to invite you into Jet class to 

help your child construct their own flying 
invention on FRIDAY 27th MARCH 2-3.30pm. 

We will be busy over the next few weeks 
exploring existing products, testing flying 

inventions and carefully designing our own 
flying creations ready to make.  

 
Home learning 

 
The children have been set a three week 
home learning challenge to construct their 

own hot air balloon and bring it into school by 
24.03.2020 for their music performance. 

 
 

 
 

 


